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The objective of the proposed project is to assist the PHMSA in favorably closing NTSB 

Recommendation P-09-1 arising from the Carmichael MS pipeline rupture involving an ERW 

seam, which directed that the PHMSA conduct a comprehensive study of ERW pipe properties 

and the means to assure that they do not fail in service.  The work is anticipated to validate that 

periodic use of the current ERW seam integrity assessment methods (hydrostatic testing and in-

line inspection using a crack-detection tool) are the best means to prevent ERW seam ruptures.  

The work will address the characteristics of ERW seams that make them susceptible to failure, 

and it will identify the factors the pipeline operators must consider in order to assure that their 

ERW pipelines are safe.    

The project began on May 26, 2011.  In this first quarter, a public meeting “Managing 

Challenges with Pipeline Seam Welds” was held in Arlington, VA on July 20, 2011. Battelle 

presented the research plan in the “Seam Weld Research Project and Input/Refinement of this 

Targeted Research” session; the moderator was Jeff Wiese, Associate Administrator for Pipeline 

Safety, DOT.  Many tasks were initiated, including collection of data from pipeline operators.   

 


